
MESSAGE OF FAITH 
“This is the confidence we have in approaching God: that if we ask 

anything according to His will, He hears us. And if  we know  
that He hears us--whatever we ask---we know that we have  

what we asked Him.” -   1 John 5:14-15 
 

  The emphasis here is on God's will, not our will. When we 
communicate with God we don't demand what we want, rather we 
discuss with Him what He wants for us.  If we align our prayers to His 
will we can be certain that He will give a definite answer.  

Start praying with confidence! 
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RAC 
COMING UP 

 

Sunday 23 July 
Feast of the Transfiguration of Our  
Lord Jesus Christ 
 

Saturday 29 July 
Gala Black Tie Banquet  
Intercontinental Hotel, Double Bay 
Tickets $160 pp or Table of 10 at $1500 
Guest Performance: Luys Vocal Quintet 
Music & Dancing: Karnig & Hovig 
For tickets contact the church office on 
9419-8056 
 

Sunday  6 August   
Jubilee Concert 
Luys Vocal Quintet  
Our Lady of Dolours Catholic Church, 
Chatswood  
Open to the public 

Sunday 4 June: Volunteers’ Gathering 
Each year our volunteers from the ACLA, 
coffee service and social activities groups meet 
up together over a cup of coffee to celebrate 
our service and fellowship with one another. 

Diocesan Centre Sponsors’ Dinner 
On 21 June, the Fundraising 
Committee of the Diocese of the 
Armenian Church held an 
intimate dinner at the Park 
Hyatt to thank the major 
sponsors and pledgees for their 
support of the new Diocesan 

Centre Project.  

Willoughby Mayor in Armenia 
Clr Gail Giles-Gidney visited 
Yerevan in June when our Primate 
and Diocesan Council Chair and 
Vice Chairmen were there to 
extend a warm welcome and escort 
her to meetings. She was received 
by His Holiness at the Mother See. 

 

Our most precious 
belonging in life is our time 

in this world.  
What we do with our time 

is our responsibility. 
The volunteers gathered 
have at least one thing in 

common and that is we have 
one mission to work 

together as a group to serve 
our Church and others  

as volunteers. 

Sunday 25 June 
A contingent of Homenetmen youth   
accompanied by members of the 
HMEM Regional & Chapter 
Committees attended Church to 
take Holy Communion and receive 
the blessing of His Grace Bishop 
Haigazoun Najarian ahead of their 
travel to Yerevan for the 10th Pan-
Homenetmen Games in July. 

 

Luys Vocal Quintet from Armenia 
Renowned for a repertoire of 

Armenian medieval spiritual songs, 
pieces from the Divine Liturgy, folk 
songs as well as works by modern 

Armenian composers, the group of five  
has performed a number of concerts 

throughout Europe, Canada, and 
Armenia. They have also participated 
in a number of international festivals 
and produced CDs one of which has 

won them “Best Choir Awards”. 

OUR NEW ARACHNORTARAN 
11 Chatswood Avenue, Chatswood 

Partner With Us 
in the  

Diocesan Centre 
Project 




